
CVR Meeting Minutes May 18th, 2016 

Meeting called to order at 6:00 pm 

Good attendance, about 20+ 

Meeting Minutes 

Motion to approve minutes form last CVR meeting.  Approved 

Treasurer’s Report  

Donna had update from John, who wasn’t in attendance, gave update on balance in accounts. 

 

Race updates 

Race Reports 

 Adamant 20 Miler – Went well, had good weather and great turnout. 

 Mutt Strutt – Went well. 

Upcoming Races 

*Barre Town Spring Run  

Kids Track Meet:  Friday June 3, 6 pm   need lots of volunteers….Sandy Colvin/Dot Helling 

*Capital City Stampede 6/11: John Valentine and Shannon Salembier 

Worcester 6/19: Roy Belcher 

*Paul Mailman 6/26: Andy Shuford/Andrea McLaughlin 

*Bear Swamp 7/23: Tim Noonan 

Barre Heritage Trail Race 7/31: Jackie Jancaitis 

*Berlin Pond 8/18:  Jeff Prescott/ Sue Emmons 

*Leaf Peeper’s 10/4:  Roger Cranse *ORS Series 

Equipment  

Shannon is coordinator.  Keep her informed of where equipment and keys are.  Also let her know when 

certain supplies are running low.  As race director, be responsible for getting a key, and looking at the 

storage locker to make sure you have what you need for your race.  If you don’t, let Shannon know.  If you 

use up all of the supply of something, let her know.  Discussed the status of some of the supplies and keys. 

 

Allocation of ORS Gift Cards (same as past). Talia is ORS Contact 

                Barre Town Spring Run    $220        

  Capitol City Stampede     $500 

                Paul Mailman 10 Miler     $400 

                Bear Swamp                       $200 

                Berlin Pond                         $280 

                First Night                           $400 

 

Publicity  

Coordinator Report: Dylan Broderick.  Dylan reported on the various ways the club can publicize such as 

Facebook.  She gave updates on where she has already publicized and we discussed.  

Members also discussed the technology tools such as Strava, and how they work etc. 

 

Next meeting is August 22nd – Mark your calendars! 


